
Robin Class soup kitchen 

 

Robin class have been learning about how soup kitchens help those in need. We 

decided to make our own soup kitchen for our friends to attend. We made a 

vegetable soup in class and invited our friends and staff, giving them a tick list of 

different arrival times to choose from. We served soup and drinks to everyone. It 

was such a lovely experience and everyone said our soup was delicious! 

 


